Rob Peterson, CPUC January 21, 2021
c/o Dr. Tom Engels

Horizon Water and Environment, LLC

266 Grand Ave., #210

Oakland, CA 94610

Subject: OPPOSITION TO SE-PLR-2, TEMPLETON/S. RIVER ROUTE ALTERNA-
TIVE-ESTRELLA SUBSTATION AND PASO ROBLES AREA REINFORCEMENT
PROJECT

The above referenced Alternative for the high-voltage lines route is danger-
ous. I live in Santa Ysabel Ranch where oaks and grasslands cover the hillside
behind our house. Even though the community has been very proactive about
fire abatement, there is still a lot of fuel which is why this area, as well as the
entire route, has been designated by the County as a High Fire Hazard Zone. If
a fire, such as the Camp fire, which has been attributed to PG&E’s transmis-
sion lines, were to start along the proposed Ranch section, it could be cata-
strophic! A fire along this section would severely limit my ability to evacuate.
The nearest non-River Road exit is over 2 miles away and would be the only
exit for everyone else in the Ranch.

vote NO on SE-PLR-2.

Sincerel




